2004 Niagara District Meeting. Canadaigua, N.Y. 2/22/04

Present: Dan Kornblatt-Chair
John Pilger-Registrar
Lynn Fuller-Treasurer
Chris Beardsly-Webmaster
DanaWoody-Top Ten
Lorie Rick-Coaches

No other members attended after the Canadaigua Meet. This annual meeting was publicized a month earlier in the district newsletter, the Water Power Gazette.

The treasurer stated that our finances where well and in fact we had up to \$4,000 to spend above a \$10,000 comfort level if the district chooses to. The following proposals where given: Paying teams to host meets, helping community pools to obtain meet equipment to host future masters meets, and publicize masters swimming to local collage students. Chris Beard sly agreed to look into the collage swimmers and Dan Kornblatt agreed to looking helping the Skaneatles community pool obtain a timing system. The idea of the district paying clubs to host meets was not agreed upon.

The Registrarmentioned that our registration was running 25% more than last year at this time. It is hoped this will yield a record number by year's end.

Webmaster and Top Ten reported all is well with their areas

The district has been informed that our records chair, Bill Walter will be stepping down after this short course season. Dan and Chris agreed to post a job notice and e-mail it to the district e-mail accounts.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.